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General Feedback 

• 44 stakeholders registered to attend the event, with 30 attending on the day 
 
• This gives us an attendance rate of 68% - 18% more than the last ICP/IDNO workshop held in February 

2018 
 

• 100% of attendees rated the event as “useful” or “very useful” 
 

• 61% of attendees receive our quarterly newsletters and all rated them as “useful” or “very useful” 
 

• We asked stakeholders to rate each presentation on a scale of 1-10 on how informative they found the 
session: 

 

 Assessment & Design Fees and Adoption Agreements ranked highest with an average of 8/10 

 ICE Update, Health & Safety and Estates & Wayleaves also received an average score of 8/10 

 CP333 Earthing Policy, NMS and the Panel Q&A all received an average score of 7/10. 
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Topics for next time... 

We asked what topics you’d like to hear more about during our next ICP/IDNO workshop. Here’s 

what you told us... 

 

• EV Charging 

• ADMD Strategy 

• A review of an interesting project that ENWL have been involved in 

• Details of earthing changes 

• Shared items of best practice 

• More details on PV 

• Further cover of connection offer expenses 

• SDPoc 

• Unmetered connections and how they fit into new policies. 
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Further comments.....  
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“Great length of presentations  
and breaks” 

 

“Good overview of updates and ongoing/ 
upcoming changes” 

“There was a lack of detail in a 
number of topics this time” 

“I’m interested in finding out more about 
training availability within ENWL’s academy ” 

“How are DNOs working with 
Councils/Government regarding 
planning requirements for EV” 


